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I am all for alternative sources of energy, including solar, but am against this application because:
- The site is prime agricultural land which we desparately need for food security.
- The site also has rich biodiversity which would be badly effected.
- The local infrastrucure (roads etc.) are not robust enough for the building of the solar farm.
- Windel Energy's financial record.
- 




